
 

 

 

TO ALL IAMAW MEMBERS 
 

WORKING FOR 
 

CAFAS, SWISSPORT FUELING, SAGE PARTS, BRITISH 
AIRWAYS, AIR TRANSAT MAINTENANCE, BADE/PSS 

 
General Chairperson  

_________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Dear Brothers, 
Dear Sisters, 
                         
It is with deep regret that I must advise you that due to health issues I have given my 
resignation as Eastern Servicing General Chairperson. 
 
This was not an easy decision to make as I have enjoyed representing all of you and 
made some Friends on the way. 
 
A Bulletin just came out asking for Members that would be interested in taking on this 
Responsibility. I have advised the President of District 140 that I would stay long 
enough to do a proper pass over. 
 
I know that there are Members of this group that have the drive and potential to take on 
this challenge and I will always be available if needed.  
 
In hopes that you understand that Health and Family must always come first.  
 
In Solidarity, 

 
George Kuehnl                                            
General Chairperson – Eastern Region 
Transportation District 140, IAMAW  
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